
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Please email info@aic.org if you are able to help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Following last year's success, 
the praise team plans to re-
introduce the Christmas 
Cantata as part of our 
Christmas celebration in 
December. We 
are calling musicians of all 
levels to take part in this 
beautiful performance. If you 
are interested in being part of 
this team, please 
email luther@aic.org.hk 
  

 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


